
Report of the Riccarton/Wigram Community Board to the Council Meeting of 25 March 2004 

11. PROPOSED NEW ROAD NAMES 
 
 The Subdivisions Officer sought the Board’s approval for six new road names. 
 
 The Board resolved to approve the following names: 
 
 “Rooney Place”, “Marcella Gardens”, “Felicitas Grove” and “Grace Close” for four new culs-de-sac 

within the Aidanfield Stage IV residential subdivision in Halswell. 
 
 “Stallion Avenue” and “Saddleback Green” for two new roads within the Kirkwood subdivision, off 

Dunbars Road, Halswell. 


